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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

The whole 

school and 
nursery for 
a fantastic 

World 
Book  
Day 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 6th March 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 92.30% 
Class 1— 90.57% 
Class 2— 95.58% 
Class 3— 91.60% 
Class 4— 88.93% 
Class 5— 92.59% 
Class 6— 96.11% 
2s Nursery— 73.68% 
3s Nursery— 71.64% 

 

Lates - 16 
 

Lost learning =  
5h 44 mins 

 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who are being 
physically active 

Breakfast Club   
 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

 

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

On Thursday we celebrated World 
Book Day in school and nursery. 
We spent the day encouraging a 
love of reading by sharing lots of 
different books and activities about 
books (including a visit from a tractor). At lunchtime the 
children in school enjoyed a special ‘Tiger who came to Tea’ 
school meal. Thank you to the kitchen staff for preparing such 
a delicious meal! Thank you also to all the parents who joined 

us at some point during the day to share books with their children.  

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 13th March—Sport Relief 
 

Thursday 2nd April—Easter Bonnet Parade 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school & nursery (Easter holiday) 

Due to a problem with bagel deliveries we have 
been serving toast in the mornings rather than 

bagels. We will be serving toast until bagel 
deliveries have restarted.  

Easter Bonnet Parade 
Thursday 2nd April 

 

9:00— parade on the school playground (school) 
Nursery will parade at the start of their sessions 

 

Everyone in school and nursery is encouraged to get busy at 
home and create an Easter bonnet or hat. You can be as 

creative as you like and there are lots of cheap 
craft items available in shops. 

 

Everyone welcome to the parade to see the 
amazing hats and Easter creations!  

Friday 13th 
March 

 

Wear sporty 
clothes for 

Sports Relief 
£1 donation 

 
During the day 
there will be a 

variety of 
different activities 
linked to being 

healthy. 

Parent-Teacher meetings (school) 
 

Monday 9th March  Class 3 
Thursday 12th March  Class 2 
Wednesday 18th March  Class 1 

Thursday 19th March  Class 5&6 
Friday 20th March   Class 4 

 

Please sign up for an appointment on the list in the corridor by 
your child’s classroom. 
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